
To whom it may concern, 

As a member of a rural community and a public servant to the underprivileged, I am opposed to 
making in-person voting the standard in Oregon. Mail-in ballots provide a secure, accessible, 
and equitable way for all Oregonians—especially those in remote areas, with limited 
transportation, or inflexible work schedules—to participate in our democracy. 

Please protect mail-in voting and preserve fair access to the ballot for every citizen. 

Sincerely, 
Amber Kumar 

 


